
Top ups online are easy
Go to akbc.co.nz website 
Click the members tab at the top
Click [LOGIN TO HELLOCLUB]

Then enter your: 
User name (usually your email address) 
Password (contact the office if you need to reset)
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Welcome New Members
We offer a very warm welcome to all of
our newest members, and encourage you
to participate in the Club's schedule of
sessions, either online or face to face.

There are 636 Members registered with

our Club at the moment,

and Guess What? 
we have space for more! 

 

Encourage your friends and family to join
AKBC - sign them up today

Participation is key - play more, progress
further, maximise your enjoyment..

th

Upcoming Events 
ONLINE

Friday evening 29th July - a friendly online
match between our clubs. The format is
Teams-of-Eight. Be in a team of 4 pairs and
play 4 matches.. 24 boards in total.
Register on our RealBridge online
programme 'Club vs Club' 

Auckland Bridge Club 
vs 

Queenstown Bridge Club

Edmund Hillary Retirement Village Pairs
ONLINE - 4th August at 9.45am
Register on our AKBC website

Hello Club Please ensureyou always havea credit balance

This is the perfect storm no one would wish for and yet here
we are. Community viruses along with other winter ailments
and rubbish weather, sadly but understandably, is impacting
the Club significantly. 

We continue to provide the opportunity for you to meet at
the Club with several face-to-face Bridge sessions a week,
and encourage you to practice all of the precautionary
measures for your own good health, and others around you.

So, respectfully, we remind you:

Face Masks
Wearing face masks protects yourself and others from
Covid-19 especially when it is not practical to physically
distance from others, like with Face to Face Bridge play.

Testing and Isolating
If you feel unwell, have symptoms, or are a household
contact of someone with Covid-19 please stay home and  
 get tested immediately. Remember that RAT results do not
always show positive in the first few days. Please stay at
home until you are clear to return to the Club.

Vaccinations
Covid-19 vaccinations provide very good protection against
developing severe disease. If you've had Covid-19, you will
need to wait 3 months before vaccination and booster shots
are available after 3 months of the primary infection. Your
first booster may not be sufficient for what is circulating in
the community right now. A second booster is available now
- please consult with your medical practitioner for advice if
you are unsure.

Protecting our Community
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Director SylvesterWow!
This hand (North Board 21) Tuesday night, 19th
July, registered 6.50 on the freakiness scale
(where 4-3-3-3 scores 0 and 13-0-0-0 scores 10).
Online, just seven of the 19 pairs reached slam - the
others no doubt hindered by spirited interference
by the opposition.

Not the Bledisloe Cup…

Bridge Across The Ditch
12th July 2022

Covid and its ongoing aftermath have had a
profound effect on our lives, not least on our
favourite pastime. But there have been positives.
One of these has been the development of the
outstanding new online platform RealBridge,
developed in Cambridge in the UK as a response to
the widespread curtailment of face-to-face bridge.
Many now see RealBridge as the go-to venue for the
online game. While I am sure that we would all
welcome a return to the good old days, it is certain
that RealBridge is here to stay, and that it has
opened up many new possibilities. One of these
materialised on Tuesday 12 July, when no fewer
than 248 players took part in a match between the
Auckland Bridge Club and Sydney’s North Shore
Bridge Club. This was the culmination of much
hard work between Auckland’s Sylvester Riddell
and North Shore’s Gary Barwick, who must be
congratulated in this hugely successful and
enjoyable venture. It looks as though this will
become a regular fixture, and it is likely to serve as a
model for similar future events.
The Auckland Club asked me to provide a report on
the event, so I coerced my mentor Biritch, the
Russian Blue, into watching the session with me as it
unfolded. Biritch is not a great fan of online bridge,
but even he grudgingly admitted that this was an
occasion that was most unlikely to occur live. 
The event comprised 30 boards with cross-IMP
scoring, with pairs from each club playing alternate
rounds as NS or EW to even out any bias. 
The large field was split into two, with 62 pairs in
the Open section, and the same number in a
Rookie/Junior/Inter-mediate section. 
The Auckland team was extensively supplemented
by players from all over the country. Several pairs
obligingly switched allegiance (temporarily, one
assumes) to equalise numbers on the two sides. 
The hands featured an unusually large number of
slams, 7 in all including 3 grands; my search for
some statistics suggested that this is a fewer than 1
in 100 occurrence.
Of course, not all of these were really biddable, but
several pairs found the majority of them.

Thank you 
Douglas Russell
for this report
and
Sylvester Riddell
for arranging
this fun event

    Biritch ->

the Junior/Rookie / Restrictedt

Results: Top 10 pairs in each section, first the Open

Early sign of Spring in
the Club garden!



There is a widely promoted theory that hands which
meet what is called ‘The Rule of 20’ can be opened at
the 1 level.
In this case North has 10 points in high cards and has
a 7 card club suit plus a 3
card spade suit. 10 + 7 + 3 = 20.
So should North open      ?
I don’t believe so and I don’t disagree with the rule of
20 as a general guideline.
Just because you can open at the 1 level doesn’t mean
you must do so. This hand seems even more
appropriate for a 3      opening. Yes the hand is worth
about 10 points. The lovely club suit is worth about 7
and a half points and the two major suit cards are
worth about 2 and a half points.
There were 13 tables today. What did they choose to
open?
7 tables pre-empted 3
3 tables opened 1
3 tables passed as dealer
In my opinion 3      is a much better bid than 1    , but
I would much rather bid 1      than pass. Just because
you are not sure which opening is better do not pass
instead. Bridge is a bidder’s game. You seldom see
players go to collect a prize after a tournament and
say to yourself “they are a solid conservative bidder.”
There is a piece of nonsense poetry. Could it have
been written by a Scottish bridge player?
Twice armed is he who knows his cause is just
But thrice armed is he who gets his blow in fust
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12 Deals with Kieran Dyke 
Friday 5th August at 7pm

Kieran is a highly successful Australian player who
moved to London. He has played as a professional
for over 20 years. 
Have any questions ready for Kieran ( 'well-known
players you have played with or against', 'the one
thing you did that most improved your game' etc). 

Free Development
Opportunity Online Sunday mornings 

Please note the next face to face is 7th August
No partner required

Education Centre

Online

Food for Thought

12 Hands with David Bird

Friday evening 15th July saw another unique event
hosted by the club, many thanks to RealBridge and
David Bird.  128 players played out 12 hands and then
joined an online meeting with David Bird, the most
prolific bridge writer in the world.  The hands can be
viewed here: 

and a video of David Bird's post match commentary
is available here

Director Patrick

http://www.auckland.nzbridgeclub.org/resultsbm.asp?id=451066&umbid=0
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=eTQkjQC8Pu8

